
Hello,  
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns 
across the state and will have a positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also 
provide badly needed housing for URI students. 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
Sarah Puerini 
10 Tom Walsh Lane 
Narragansett, RI 02882 
 


